

Emilie Nelson (Parent, Year 1) emilie.d.nelson@gmail.com

Joy McMurray (Parent, Year 1) joyemcmurray@gmail.com

Cate Grantham (Parent, Year 1) catebellgrantham@gmail.com

Amelia Dunlap (Parent, Year 1) ameliad@provo.edu

Lacy Forston (Parent, Year 2) lacyforston@gmail.com

Kyle Kelley (Parent, Year 2)

KyleZKelley@gmail.com

Kendall Thurston (Parent, Year 2) jobe76@gmail.com

Sara Wursten (Parent, Year 2) swursten@gmail.com

Jayne Wells (Teacher, Year 2) jaynew@provo.edu

Janna Hart (Teacher, Year 1) jannah@provo.edu

Ruth Ann Snow (Principal) ruthanns@provo.edu

WASATCH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Wasatch Elementary Community Council Meeting

October 25, 2024 8:40-10:00 a.m. in Room 33

Welcome

Safety and Security Updates

- 1. RAPTOR system and parent checkout procedures
 - a. Communicating changes to parents

AGENDA

Amendments to the Trustland Plan was approved by the school board on Tuesday, October 8, 2024.

- 1. Digital Safety
- 2. Review and approve current Safe Routes Plan
- 3. Parent Input Survey what feedback should we seek?
- 4. Beginning of Year Data Review

NEXT MEETING: Friday, November 15, 2024 at 8:40 in Room 33 (Survey Results)